2nd February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Last week, we invited lots of parents into
school with workshops in Reception, Year 1,
Year 4 and Class assemblies for Year 5. Year
5 were adlso treated to an exceptionally good
performance of ‘Grease’ at Park High.

My highlight of the week was accompanying
our PuPs (Pupil Parliament) to Westminster
Palace itself! We were lucky enough to visit
the House of Commons and The House of
Lords and had a fantastic guide who taught
us all so much. She commented that our
PuPs were much better behaved that the real
Members of Parliament and she thought our
questions were the best she had heard all
week. A huge thank you to Miss Raine for
organising such an amazing opportunity for
the children.

Next week is just as busy with many year
groups out on trips. We are participating in
Internet Safety Day on Thursday, and on
Friday, to celebrate NSPCC Number Day, we
are inviting the children to dress up as Times
Tables Rock Stars! | can’t wait.
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